
  

 

Ambassador Okada visits the Republic of Suriname 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan to the Republic of Suriname, visited the 

Republic of Suriname from October 22 to 25, 2018. 

During his stay, Ambassador Okada held a bilateral meeting with Her Excellency Yldiz Pollack-

Beighle, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Suriname, to discuss the path forward to 

further deepen the friendly relationship and cooperation in various agenda between Japan and the 

Republic of Suriname. 

Ambassador Okada also visited the Mobile Blood Bank Unit in Nieuw Nickerie, the Nieuw 

Nickerie District Fisheries Facility, and the Boskamp District Fisheries Facility, which previously 

benefited from Japan’s Grant Aid. 

               
  Ambassador Okada and Her Excellency Yldiz       Ambassador Okada at the Mobile Blood Bank  

  Pollack-Beighle shake hands                                     Unit in the Nickerie District                                                                                     

     

                  

Ambassador Okada flanked by Mr. Djoemadie        Ambassador Okada at the Boskamp District  

Kasanmoesdiran, Permanent Secretary, Ministry    Fisheries Facility  

of Agriculture, Husbandries and Fisheries, and 

Mr. Jayant Padarath, Honourary Consul  

General of Japan, at the Nickerie Fisheries Facility 


